
Please note that the 153rd meeting of the Board of Directors of Indraprastha Medical 

Corporation Limited scheduled to be held on Tuesday, 15th November, 2016, has been 

postponed to Tuesday, 22nd November, 2016 at 11.30 a.m. , to consider and approve 

the unaudited financial results for the quarter and half year ended 30th September, 

2016. 


